
Shower Invite 
 

All members of the church 
are invited to attend the 
Couples Wedding Shower 
for Erin Wisor and James 
Word on  
Sunday April 22nd from 2 - 4 
pm in the Fellowship Hall. 
Erin and James are 
registered at the following: 
Bed, Bath & Beyond 
Target 
Amazon.com 
 

Spring Bash 
 

You will not want to miss this! 

Our church family is cordially 
invited to a delightful evening of 
Worship, fellowship and the 
best home cooked food around. 
On April 29, at 6:00 pm, we will 
all come together to celebrate 
Jesus Christ.  Come join us 
and bring your favorite covered 
dish. You will not want to miss 
this Special evening.  Weôre 
looking forward to seeing all of 
you on the 29th. 

Please join us for another 
great annual Epworth 
United Methodist 
Church Mother-
Daughter 
Banquet on Friday, 
May 11th, 7:00 P.M. 
EDT, in the Church 
Fellowship Hall.  Tickets 
are Adults - $10.00 and 
Children (under 12) - 
$5.00.  A tremendous 
bargain for good food, great 
fellowship, great 
entertainment, door prizes 
and lots of love and laughter! 
This is a very special annual 
event in our church with 
daughters and mothers 
ranging in age from 2 years 
to 90+ years attending!  This 
year we are in for a night of 
mind-blowing sleight-of-
hand magic and stage 

illusions by 
Magician 
Frankie 
Elliston!  Frankie 
Elliston, who is a 
native of Harris 
County, has 
performed all over 
the world and was 
featured on season 
five of Americaôs 
Got Talent 
If you plan to 
attend please sign 

up on the sheet on the 
Gathering Room Bulletin 
Board.  Also, we need the 
wonderful men in our 
church to sign up to be 
waiters for the Mother-
Daughter Banquet.  What 
a nice way to honor the 
most important women in 
your lives.  Door Prize 
donations are also 
welcomed!  Hanging 
baskets, flowering plants, 
and gift cards are just a 
few suggestions for great 
door prizes. 
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Health Kits 
 
We need your help! UMCOR collects ñhealth kitsò each year to give 
people in need due to floods, hurricanes, tornadoes, etc.  They are not 
expensive to make and are greatly appreciated, so please prayerfully 
consider donating one or more.  
They need to include the following items in a one gallon Ziploc bag:  
1 hand towel 
1 bath cloth 
Toothbrush 
1 comb (longer than 6 inches) 
Nail file or clippers (no emery boards) 
1 bar soap in original wrapper (No Ivory or Jergens due to moisture 
content)  
6 Band-aids 3/4ò to 1ò in size 
$1.00 for toothpaste (bought as needed) 
 
Completed kits will be taken to Annual Conference in June.  Drop them 
off in the Gathering Room.  Over 400,000 have be given out!  
Thanks for always being a giving church.  

John 3:16 says, "For God so 

loved the world that He gave 

His only begotten Son, that 

whoever believes in Him should 

not perish but have everlasting 

life.ò  ñFor God so loved the 

world, that He gaveé" 

 

That well-known and often 

quoted verse is in essence the 

central message of the 

Christian faith: Godôs giving of 

Himself, to save a world of lost 

sinners.  It amazes me though, 

that God gave His precious, 

priceless, only begotten Son for 

meðespecially when I consider 

the unlimited assets that God 

has at His disposal.  At some 

point in history (approximately 

2,000 years ago), God looked 

out over all the worldðindeed, 

over this universe and perhaps 

beyondðand considered all the 

assets available to Him, and 

still, He deemed those things 

inadequate for the task at 

hand.  He surveyed the vast 

universe, and all that His all-

seeing eyes could see was at 

His disposal, for it all belonged 

to Him! In fact, the combined 

wealth of the million most 

wealthy people in the world 

are but a pittance in His 

sight.  And still, He 

considered the universe and 

all that it held was insufficient 

for the task of saving you and 

me!  And then, He beheld His 

most precious possession, 

His only Son Jesus Christ, 

and chose by His amazing 

grace to give Him as the price 

of our salvation by faith.  God 

could have given anything to 

ransom the world, but He 

didnôt.  Instead, He gave, not 

what was left over, but the 

very best, the most costly, 

priceless and precious Gift of 

allðJesus! 

 

On the other hand, do we 

ever give much thought to 

what we offer in return,  of 

ourselves and to His church, 

as a signða symbolðof our 

gratitude to Him?  Obviously, 

He desires in response to His 

effort our repentance, the 

salvation of our souls and the 

offering of our lives to serve 

Him as the Lord of our lives.  

But itôs also helpful at times to 

think in more ñconcreteò 

terms  by asking ourselves, 

ñWhat am I offering of myself 

to Christ and His church in 

regards to my prayers, 

presence, gifts, service, 

witnessðin terms of time, 

effort, expertise, financial 

support, and so forth in 

support of the ongoing 

ministry of His church?ò  At 

times, a question like that has 

caused me to ask still 

another: ñAm I giving of my 

very bestðor of my 

leftoversðin service to Him 

who gave His all, His best for 

me?ò 

 

Keep the Faith, but Share the 

Gospel! 

Brother Grant 

 

by Rev. Grant Parker 

òFor God So Loved the 
World, That He Gaveéó 
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Looking for 2018 
Graduating Seniors 
 

We will honor our 2018 High 

School Seniors in May.  We 

donôt want to leave anyone out 

as we celebrate this special 

time in their lives.   Please help 

us in making our list of 

graduates complete by taking a 

look at the list below.  If you 

know of other Graduating 

Seniors who are members of ï 

OR -- attend Epworth regularly, 

we need to make sure they get 

on our list.   Please call the 

church office with any names. 

334-298-3186  Or contact 

Diane Glass @ 706-681-2107 / 

dianeglass99@gmail.com  

Thank you! 

 

Claire Hughes 
Anna Lake 
Chami Storey 
Davis Gaunt 
Nathan McCart 
Bradley Durrance 
Joseph Wade  
 
Visitation Volunteers 
 

The following people will 
accompany Brother Grant 
when he goes visiting on 
Monday nights.  If you are 
listed here, please meet 
Brother Grant at 6:30 pm at 
the church to go with him to 
visit prospective new 
members. 
 
April 2 ï Ronnie Badowski 
April 9 ï Sandra Arnold 
April 16 ï Minnie Henderson 
April 23 ï Marcia Myles 
April 30 ï Ronnie Brooks 
 
 
Blessings, 
Kathryn Perdue 
 
 

 

Anniversaries   

April 1  Wayne & Wanda Griffin  

April 3  Seth & Becky Snedigar  

April 5  Roy & Gail Hogge  
April 7  Joe & Glenda Culver  

April 16  Gene & Katherine Grantham  

April 18  Doug & Cindy Cameron  

April 20  Ben & Betty Register  

April 21  Shane & Libby Clay  
George & Jennifer Gatewood  

Birthdays 

April 1 Pat Vance 

April 2 Lance Brooks 

April 3 Maggie Yeilding 

April 4 Chase Morris 

Mike Charles 

Garrett Burtts 

April 5 April Edwards 

Dot Parker 

AnnaLee Watson 

April 6 Jay Coulter 

April 7 Scott Hebert 

Jerry Obert 

Brad Word 

Becky Gaunt 

Garrett Burtts 

April 9 Emily Hogge 

Summer Singer 

Ella Yeilding 

April 10 Christina Yeilding 

Davis Gaunt 

April 11 Bradley Durrance 

April 12 Kathryn Perdue 

April 14 Fisher Clark 

Robin Hebert 

April 17 Erma Meadows 

April 18 Crystal Barnette 

Trivius Caldwell 

April 19 Scott Dillard 

Shirley Goode 

April 20 Mary Ensley 

Wes Shields 

April 21 Julie Savage 

April 22 Brian Sieck 

Mason Redman 

Annabelle Johnson 

April 23 Evelyn Williams 

Colton Lurker 

April 24 Caden Barnette 

April 25 Skip Myles 

Grady Young 

April 26 Gentry Lee 

April 27 Kay Hall 

Gracie Atchinson 

April 28 Mary Pittman 

Dale Wilkerson 

April 29 Linda Findlater 

Sara Nicholson 

April 30 Ashley Bloodworth 
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EUMC Youth & 
College 
 
Sunday Morning: EUMC Youth 
& College 
8:30 am & 11am: Traditional 
Worship Service 
9:30 am: Coffee & Donuts 
9:45 am: Contemporary Worship 
Service 
9:45 am: Jr. High (7th-9th Grade) 
Sunday School 
11:00 am: Youth (7th-12th Grade) 
Sunday School 
11:00 am: College Sunday School  
   
Sunday Night: EUMC Youth & 
College 
5:00 pm Doors, snack bar and 
game room opens. 
5:45 pm 7:00 pm Youth Worship 
Service (fellowship, games, 
worship, message and small 
groups) 
7:30 pm College group Bible 
Study: ñThe Daniel Dilemma: How 
to Stand Firm & Love Well in a 
Culture of Compromiseò by Chris 
Hodges 
7:30 pm High School Girlôs Bible 
Study: ñUninvitedò by Lysa 
TerKeust 
     
Wednesday: EUMC Youth 
6:00 pm Doors and game room 
opens. 
6:45 pm ï 8:00 pm Youth Worship 
Service 
  
Thursday: College guys & 
Young Adult Men 
 DQ & Bible Study  @3 pm: ñBe 
Real: Because Fake Is 
Exhaustingò by Rick Bezet 
   
Mark Your Calendaré. 
   

May 6 2018 
Open House/Cook-out 
Come learn more about the 
Student Ministry at EUMC. 
Upcoming 6th graders and 
parents are encouraged to 
attend this meeting. 
       
June 3-7 2018 (Sunday-
Thursday) 
Youth Camp (Filling UP Fast!) 
(4 or 8 guy spaces or 4 or 8 
girl spaces LEFT!) 
Smoky Mountain Christian 
Village in Pigeon Forge 
Tennessee 
Theme: ñONEò Ephesians 4:4-6 
Sign-up sheet on the Youth 
bulletin board in the Gathering 
Room. 
  
July 2-8 2018 (Monday-Sunday) 
Mission Trip: St. Louis Joyce 
Myers Dream Center 
Sr. High (16 years old and 
older)/College/Young Adult 
Cost $225 (transportation, 
housing, meals at Dream Center 
& experience) plus travel meals 
and spending money/food 
money for July 4. 
FULL! EVERYONE (adults & 
students) must pay a non-
refundable deposit of $50 to lock 

in 
your spot. 
  
July 22-26 2018 (Sunday-
Thursday) 
Local Mission Outreach for 
Middle School students (7th 
grade- 15 years old) 
Sunday night: Fellowship, 
Dinner, Games, Worship and 
Message 
Monday-Wednesday: Local 
mission outreach in the 
community 
Thursday: Fun-day (sunny: 
Callaway/swimming or rain: 
Stars and Stripes 
Stay at the church each night 
and go out each day and do 
local community outreach (Roy 
Martin Center, Feed the Valley, 
Nursing Homes, etc.é) 
  
If you have a child that is in 6th 
grade this year, please send me 
your contact information (name, 
email and cell number) plus your 
childôs information (name & cell 
number). I would like to start 
sending you information about 
our 2018 summer activities.  My 
email is mark.waldrop@epworth-
pc.org and my cell number is 
706-718-4831. 

mailto:mark.waldrop@epworth-pc.org
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